Happy Friday Judah Families:

It has been a very productive week and I was so glad to have had the opportunity to reach out and connect with so many of you. Thank you to those that were able to attend our informational meeting on Tuesday evening. As I stated, please stayed tuned for more details. In addition, I mentioned a setting up a Google doc for any questions you might have. Instead, I would prefer you email me directly so that I am able to forward information in real time. 

A common theme that is being asked is if you can change your mind on the form you submitted that was due on March 17th where you had to indicate whether you would be returning for Concurrent in-person model or remaining home to finish up the year via Distant Learning. The answer is yes. If you have not filled out the form, please contact the office staff if you have would like to change your choice. As far as the days go, you don’t have that choice as a third party will be working on cohort list. We will do our best to meet your needs.

School Website (principal communication tab)
www.theodorejudahelementary.org

Afterschool Program Update

[bookmark: _GoBack]As it stands, I have no details about the Children’s Center. However, ASES will be on campus for 3.5 hours a day. Please see the link for the 2020-2021 Expanded Learning (after school program) Application: https://www.youthdevelopmentscusd.org/. The Application is currently live and will close on March 24th at 11:59 PM.  Following the end of in-person learning, students will be able to participate in engaging experiences and physically distanced activities in the expanded learning space including, but not limited to: academic support, sports, art, dance, STEM, and other outdoor activities.  The Expanded Learning program will run for 3.5 hours after the conclusion of the regular day.   You will receive a call from our Expanded Learning team during April 5 – 7 regarding your student’s enrollment in the Expanded Learning program.

Important Dates

· Trimester 2 ends on 3/19/21
· Spring Break 3/27/21- 4/4/21
· Return on line 4/5/21
· Cohort A begins on Thursday 4/8/21 (Grades EK-3) 
· Cohort B begins on Friday 4/9/21 (Grades Ek-3)
· Intermediate Cohort A begins (4/15) 
· Intermediate Cohort B begins (4/16)

In-person hours are from 8:00am-11:00am (  I will send out a detailed plan when we have all our information).



SEL (Social Emotional Learning)
In April, we will be highlighting Inclusion and celebrating Autism Awareness Month. Below is a Ted Talk to watch with your children which will give you an opportunity to engage in some thoughtful discussion on our “uniqueness” and what makes us “different” yet “special”. I hope you find it a useful tool to open up to some dialogue as it is always our goal to provide a more inclusive, culturally responsive and safe school environment. 

WE ARE ALL A LITTLE DIFFERENT (TED TALK)  click on link


As always, thank you for the continued support of our students, teachers and staff. It is greatly appreciated. 

Regards,
Troy Holding
Principal

 


